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Farmington Senior Citizens 8-21-23 

 

August 21, 2023 

 

Meeting number 891 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:04 PM on Monday, 

August 21, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  21 members and three guests were present.   

 

Then Gary Larder, President of Rochester Community Baseball, shared information about the history 

of baseball and of the Rochester Red Wings.  Members learned the Red Wings are owned and run by 

the corporation Rochester Community Baseball.  After the presentation, he answered questions.  He 

also gave members copies of the presentation and Red Wings information. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting resumed at 12:40 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the August 7th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of August 21, there is $437.20 in the Treasury.  $7.25 from the 50/50 raffle 

was added.   

 

Birthday:  Members sang Happy Birthday to Sue Howland. 

 

Anniversary:  Members sand Happy Anniversary to Carol and Charlie Kansco and Sue and Dave 

Howland. 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland send a sympathy to Mel Townsend’s family. 

   

Entertainment:   

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has arranged for presentations on Full Care of House 

Plants, UFO’s, and the Paranormal. 

• At the September 18th meeting, John Holtz from the Bristol Hills Historical Society will do a 

presentation. 

• A representative from the Office of the Aging will attend the October 2 meeting. 

• Three club members are taking the August 22nd bus trip to see the Carol King Musical in 

Auburn. 

• Ruth is working with the Legacy at Fairways to serve lunches. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• Work progresses on the new Dollar General 

• Storage area is planned by the Park and Ride area 

• No date on the opening of the UR medical offices across from Farmbrook 

• Development seems to be slowing down 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marilyn Duvall won $12.50 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

Members played dominos after the meeting. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:00 PM. 
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Farmington Senior Citizens 8-21-23 

 

 

After the meeting, members enjoyed the picnic meal. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


